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                  Principal’s Message 
A great first week back after half term 
with lots going on around the Academy. 
Our local beat officers came into school on 
Tuesday to judge the entries in the ‘Name 
a Police Car’ competition. Pupils designed 
their own police car, gave it special 
powers and adaptations as well as 
naming it. We are hoping that one of our 
winners will be the overall winner from 
across all the Braunstone schools as there 
are some amazing prizes on offer! Please 
check out pictures of the entries below, on 
our website/twitter and have a look to see 
if your child is one of the Academy 
winners! 
 
Liz Latham  

 

Age of technology –reminder! 

Please be aware that after the Easter 

holidays we will no longer send out paper 

copies of the Newsletter. We’ll email you an 

electronic version which also means we can 

add links to useful websites/ further 

information for your convenience as well as 

being more environmentally friendly. Please 

ensure that the office has your up to date 

email so you will continue to receive the 

Purple Post. Paper copies will still be 

available from the office for you to collect if 

you do not have access to email. 

Attendance so far…. 

Our target for this year is 96% in line 

with the Government’s recommendation. 

We are aiming to achieve this every 

week and encourage you to help us!  

Overall, attendance to date is 95.9% - 

We need to try and improve this! 

The class with the highest attendance is 

Shirley Hughes with 98.7% - Fantastic! 

The class with the most improved 

attendance is Rod Campbell with 83.8% 

up by 2.5% 

Well done everyone and let’s see if we 

can keep it up. 

Class assembly dates: 
Here are the last couple of class assembly dates 

for you to plan ahead! Class assemblies are 

always on a Wednesday at 2.50pm in the main 

hall.  

 

Shirley Hughes  7th March 2018 

AA Milne   25th April 2018 

 

Diary Dates for this term 
World Book Day (dress up) 1st March 18 
Parents Evening     7th March 18  
Parents Evening   8th March 18 
Yr 6 Warning Zone   9th March 18 

 

World book day! 

Don’t forget World 

Book day next 

Thursday March 

1
st

.This is a great 

chance to get creative 

and think of how to 

represent a favourite 

character from a book. We’ll have prizes 

for the best costumes in each class and 

the children will be taking part in all 

sorts of book-related activities- check 

out the website and twitter for more 

information. 

 

Our Winning Entries for the Police Car 

Competition. 
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